
DCRA EGM Zoom meeting Agenda 8th March 2021 
Agenda 
 
Welcome and zoom meeting set up (we might have a few issues so be patient). 
Bereavements 
Membership report 
Treasurer's report 
Does the DCRA membership want to continue with the Association? 
Vote YES/NO 
If the vote is YES then we need to fill vacancies for Chairman and social activities coordinator 
Reelection of officers to the committee 
If NO then we will windup the Association and donate all remaining funds to charity. 
Vote on charities (4 highest votes will receive a share on the funds) 
AOB 
Close meeting 
 
There were 13 People that joined the zoom meeting. 
 
Bereavements 
 
Tommy Lake                               Eric Riddick 
Norman Ryley                             Pat Bryon 
Christine Pearce                          Allan Morgan 
Bart Haines                                 Marisa Bass 
Melba Smith                                Dave (Chalky) Whyte 
Bob Connell                                 Ron Halm 
Alice Oonk                                  Joan Raum 
David Hodges                              Phil Heath 
Norman Bailey                             Alan (Iggy) Thomas 
Bob Snider                                  Darrell Jones 
 
Membership Report 
 
Val ran through the membership repot. We now have 244 members.  There were some that did not 
renew this year. 
 
Treasurers Report 
 
Margaret ran through the Treasures report. 
Total income 2020 £485.58 
Total Expenses 2020  £487.61 
Total Assets at year-end £5010.31 
 
Full report attached. 
 
 



DCRA vote on continuation of the association 
 
  Email  Non email  ZOOM meeting  Total 
YES  5  14   7    19 
NO  8  13   6    21 
Abstention 1          1 
 
The vote was inconclusive with no clear majority for Yes or No.  The constitution says that a 2/3 
majority is required to windup the association.  This means the Association will continue. 
 
Don Surridge Volunteered to take on the chairman's role and was proposed and seconded by those 
present in the meeting. 
Thank you, Don, for taking on the chairmanship. 
All other officers, Val Capel, Margaret McMillan, Richard Taylor and Bob Griffiths were reelected 
to the committee.  Sue Taylor also volunteered to become part of the committee. 
 
AOB 
 
There was a discussion about what the Association wanted to do moving forward and Jonathon 
Mead volunteered to set up a closed Facebook Group for the DCRA where members could 
exchange posts. 
https://www.facebook.com/groups/431322461432693 
 
Don Also volunteered to put together a questionnaire to be sent to the members to canvas there 
opinion on what they wanted from the association.  A copy of the questionnaire is attached.  This 
needs to be returned to Richard Taylor at 140 South Road Sully, Nr Penarth by 31st May 2021. 
Richard also placed a copy of it onto Google Forms at https://forms.gle/maXbMKbjCvy1bedD6 
which can be filled in online also by 30th May 2021. 
 
 
Richard 
 
07814 702589 
 
http://www.richardtaylorchemistry.co.uk/ 
 


